

University of Kansas MEMORIAL UNION

Laurence

December 6, 1940

Dr. F. C. Allen 105 Robinson Campus

Dear Phog:

A meeting of the Board of Directors of the University of Kansas Memorial Corporation will be held Saturday, December 14, at 11:00 o'clock in the Pine Room of the Memorial Union Building.

The meeting is called to discuss and propose changes in the constitution and by-laws and to elect new directors to fill vacancies.

Lunch will be served at 12:00.

Please let us know as soon as possible whether you will attend. A stamped, addressed envelope for your reply is enclosed.

Very sincerely yours,

Hrid Ellsworth,

Secretary, Memorial Corporation

ah